
	
	

“It’s in the Bag” Free Art Class Hosted By 
Young Rembrandts 
 
February 1, 2018 
04:00 PM until 04:30 PM 

 
Young Rembrandts is commemorating its 30th 
Anniversary by giving back to San Jose with a free drawing 
event on Feb. 1 at 4 p.m. at the Milpitas Library. Students 
are encouraged (but not required) to donate art supplies to 
benefit East Bay Depot for Creative Reuse, a resource for 
providing ecological reused supplies at low cost to educators 
with limited budgets. Children will take part in a standard 
drawing lesson plan and will be able to take a finished piece 
of artwork home with them. Brown paper bags will be 
provided and then filled with the donated art supplies such as 

colored pencils, crayons, markers and sketch paper.  
	


